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The whole WestConnex project is deeply flawed. It is inconsistent with the NSW Government'’s
policy to reduce the number of cars coming into the city and to reduce congestion. There has been
inadequate planning and changing outcomes and the current goals of the project are not clear. It
has a flawed business case based on assumptions that are no longer valid. The serious threats to
our city’s liveability including reduced air quality and the massive loss of parkland, trees and
valuable inner city land. A serious lack of transparency and consultation with affected
communities. It will result in 'rat runs' through residential areas & reduce on street parking as
roads are rezoned clearways to service access to & from the motorway



